Appendix 2 to the Minutes of January 18, 2006

Search Committee for Dean
College of Business and Administration
Report to the A/P Staff Council

January 18, 2006

A message was sent to the A/P staff constituency to encourage referrals via the A/P List
Serve on December 14, 2005.

The application deadline has been extended to February 1, 2006 in order to provide
sufficient time for the search firm Korn/Ferry International to seek outstanding
candidates. The extension is noted on the SIUC HR website and in the January 6th issue
of “The Chronicle of Higher Education” The advertisement in “The Chronicle” indicates
that nominations, inquiries, and applications should be submitted to Korn/Ferry,
specifically to Allegra Feito.

Committee members will begin reviewing applications immediately after February 1,
2006. Discussion of the candidates will likely be scheduled the week of February 6,
2006.

Respectfully submitted on January 18, 2006 by:
Tammy Cavarretta

A/P Staff Council Representative



